Simple steps in starting a homeschool covering in your own church:
1.
Obtain permission from the church body to establish a covering. This may be done through an Elder meeting or church business meeting depending on how your Congregation is governed. 

2.
Explain that there is no state regulation over the church, and it is really establishing a “Private School for the aid of those who wish to educate their children at home” and that is all. 

3.
Determine if it will be an “Open” or “Closed” covering. Meaning, Open allows anyone of any denomination or background to have close fellowship and influence on your children, as well, you will be responsible for the attendance records of those you do not know, and cannot be sure they are truly administering education in the home. 

If you chose Closed, that means only members of your local congregation, and others by special permission of the church body are allowed to attend. This allows the Pastor or Homeschool Director to better ascertain the faithfulness of the Homeschool families. 

4.
The only records that you will need to keep on the families are their names and attendance records for each year. That is all. 

5.
The parents are responsible for all grades, all curriculum, activities, as well as graduation transcripts. This is NOT the churches responsibility. 

6.
We charge no fee, as a result of all our students families being members at our church. This is another advantage of a closed group. 

For the state law, please see the PDF Alabama Home School Laws or go to the HSLDA Web site for latest updates, a link is provided. 
